
From: Lang, Caroline [REDACTED]
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 6:15 AM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Re: Avignon

Jeffrey

My father don't feel like going to Avignon/st Rémy anymore .

Is it a problem ?

Also he needs an excuse to cancel : can he says that the wind is still strong and the pilot prefers not to fly ?

Le 10 sept. 2017 à 12:32, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > a écrit :

<<https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/images/cleardot.gif>> 2 pm tomorw

Address;

Universal aviation Le Bourget

Universal Aviation France, Aéroport du Bourget, 93350 Le Bourget, France

N415LM

Gulfstream G550

On Sun, Sep 10, 2017 at 9:49 AM, Lang, Caroline [REDACTED]
<mailto:[REDACTED]> wrote:

My father is very happy to go with you in Avignon
The name of the small town is St Rémy de Provence

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved